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This is outrageous.  i am completely opposed.  i have worked in oregon my entire life 

and in the couple of last years it has become completely unsafe.  the homeless are 

drug addicts that are violent.  Why do you  keep taking away the rights of people 

working and business and land owners.  It is them that pay the outrageous taxes now 

in oregon.   


